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The months of the September 2013 BJFEZ had three visitations, first from 

Vietnam government, second Caricom (Caribbean Community country), then 

Taiwan government 

First was from the Vietnam government to study the operations of the BJFEZ 

program to adapt to their development area.  The total of 15 officers, lead by 

the Deputy of the department on September 5, 2013. 

Second was from the Caricom (Caribbean Community country) on September 6, 

2013.  This visit was part of the Caricom ‘Tour of Korea’ to study and review the 

Korea government function.  They interest in BJFEZ was the how the port 

systems adopt with free economic zone development. 

Third was from the Taiwan government (department of transportation) visited the 

BJFEZ with similar questions as above visits.  Most interest they have was the 

development of the road construction tie with port systems and the local public 

road. 

 

 The Busan-Jinhae Free Economic Zone Authority  

would like to best wish for all our readers. 

 
 


